* WORKING FAMILIES POWER *

Navah Hopkins
90 Serrel Sweet Rd # 561
Johnston, Rl 02912

Representative Marvin Abney, Chair
Rl House Finance Committee

Dear Chairman Abney and members of the House Finance Committee,
I am writing in support of House Bill 6189, also known as the “Taylor Swift Tax.”

This bill is a no brainer to ensure we have funds for infrastructure without putting undue pressure on
the less privileged.

Please pass it and signal your commitment to all of your constituents.

Respectfully,
Navah Hopkins



